
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Director of Operations
Neighbourhoods and Sustainability e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
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By e-mail to: saferparking@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/D34/RM

 28 May 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL (SCHOOL STREETS, GLASGOW) (PROHIBITION OF
MOTOR VEHICLES) (EXPERIMENTAL TRAFFIC REGULATION) ORDER 201_ 

Thank you for  your  email  of  07 May and the opportunity to  comment  on the proposals  for
reducing motor traffic in the vicinity of schools at start and finish times.

GoBike is very much in favour of this measure and we applaud the City Council for introducing
it. 
We hope it is successful and can soon be rolled out to all schools in the city.

Great effort has been put in to encourage schoolchildren to cycle and perhaps next we can see
safe cycling routes to all schools?

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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